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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling - Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: February 2016 

Re: Board Report 

 We are sitting at the halfway point of the boys’ basketball season. Both of our 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade 

teams are doing very well and representing Homedale and HMS proudly. We have the privilege of 
hosting the 8

th
 grade tournament on the 22

nd
 and 23

rd
, and the 7

th
/8

th
 championship on the 24

th
 at the 

high school. I am excited for the opportunity both of our teams have to represent Homedale in the SRV 
tournament this year. I look forward to seeing the 7

th
 and 8

th
 grade teams in the championship games 

at Homedale High School. 

 I had the opportunity to purchase new basketball uniforms for the 8
th
 grade this year. I am 

excited for how they turned out and they look great on the boys. I have also purchased two full med-kits 
for traveling and home teams.   

 

  

 


